

## **QUEENSWAY SCHOOL**

Brantwood Rise Banbury OXON OX16 9NH

Tel: 01295 251631

Email: office.2057@queensway.oxon.sch.uk

Monday 25<sup>th</sup> April 2022

Head Teacher: Miss Sarah Jakeman BA Hons (QTS), NPQH

Dear Parents.

**Event**: Book Fair

**Date**: Wednesday 11<sup>th</sup> May – Tuesday 17<sup>th</sup> May 2022

**Times**: 3pm – 3:30pm in the hall (access via reception after you have collected your child)

**Cost**: There will be a selection of books available to buy at a range of prices.

Cash is the preferred method of payment, however there will be an option to pay by card if this is required.

The Book Fair returns to Queensway next month! We hope that you will come have a look to see what is available. There will be a wide range of books for all ages and all interests. There is a leaflet attached to the email, please look through this to get a preview of the books on sale. Any book that you buy will help the school to buy much needed books.

Reading for pleasure is such an important part of your child's education, developing both reading and writing skills. Come and have a look and see if there are books that grab your child's interest. Teachers will be on hand to give some advice if needed or why not have a look at the "LoveReading4kids" website, before the Book Fair, where you can find recommendations, reviews and extracts of books for children.

If you require any further information or clarification then please don't hesitate to contact us. Thank you for your continued support and co-operation.

Best wishes

Claire Newman

Reading Leader